
LOOKING FOR STUDENT BOARD MEMBER

The Southwest Fire Science Consortium has an opening for a student board member 
position on our executive board. As a board member, you will join a diverse group of 
leaders in fire and natural resource research and management across the 
Southwest.

Eligibility: Applicants must be an upper-level (junior or senior) undergraduate or 
graduate student at an academic institution in our region (see map below).

Commitments: Board members must attend monthly board meetings (3rd 
Wednesdays at 10 AM AZ time), attend yearly board retreat, participate in 
subcommittee work, participate in SWFSC events. Terms begin in October and last 1-
2 years as applicable. Note: we are flexible and understanding of student schedules, 
but you must be able to attend board meetings.

Benefits: Network with leaders in your field; join in conversations at the leading 
edge of wildfire science and management; help support innovative actions to reduce 
wildfire risk, foster healthy lands, and support communities; receive travel funding 
to SWFSC events.

SWFSC Region

SWFSC WEBSITE

SWFireConsortium.org

Interested? Send your resume and a brief 
(<350 words) statement of interest 
(including your institution and academic 
advisor’s name and contact) to 
Molly.Mccormick@nau.edu

APPLY BY SEPTEMBER 12, 2023

https://www.swfireconsortium.org/
mailto:Molly.Mccormick@nau.edu

	Slide 1

